
 

 

 

                                                                                                       Date: May 25, 2021 

 

 

To: Major Projects & Smart Government  

 

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

Subject: Vision Zero Update 

 

Attached is a presentation on DOTE’s Vision Zero Program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  John S. Brazina, Director, Transportation and Engineering 
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